
	
	

	
 

NOTICE	
GVRDEU	MEMBERS		

WHO	PARTICIPATED	IN	THE	MAY	31ST,	2017	
RATIFICATION	VOTE	FOR	THE	NEW	COLLECTIVE	AGREEMENT	

VOTED	94%	IN	FAVOUR		
OF	ACCEPTING	THE	NEGOTIATED	SETTLEMENT	

	
	
THE	MEMBERS	OF	YOUR	BARGAINING	COMMITTEE	THANK	YOU	FOR	YOUR	
SUPPORT	AND	PATIENCE	THROUGHOUT	THE	NEGOTIATION	PERIOD.	WE	ARE	
ADVISED	THE	EMPLOYER	WILL	VOTE	TO	RATIFY	ON	JUNE	23RD.	
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